
 
 

 
CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 
 
Thank you for your interest in joining the Passive Buildings Canada Board of Directors. 
 
We need to start the process of introducing you as a potential candidate soon to meet the 
timing requirements of our By-Laws.   
 
A board member is required to attend regularly scheduled board meetings via 
GoToMeeting or phone.  As a board member you are able to propose direction and 
participate in committees that help to move the group forward.  This is an exciting time 
where Passive House as a concept is growing quickly.  As a board member you are privy 
to the most current information related to our community and PH abroad.   
 
All members seeking nomination are required submit a photo together with a short bio 
highlighting your expertise and what you hope to contribute to Passive Buildings Canada. 
This information will be circulated to the membership at large prior to the start of the 
AGM. Submissions must be sent to secretary@passivebuildings.ca and must be received 
by December 5, 2014 at midnight.  
 
I am looking forward to this year’s AGM.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ross Elliott 
President, Passive Buildings Canada  
 
 


